

1. Loss of BOGW and Priority Registration Mary Dominguez Ms. Dominguez began the discussion informing the council that students who have 100 or more units and are not enrolled in a high unit program will lose their priority and keep the BOGW. Foster Youth or former foster youth under 24 years old are exempt from these requirements. Foster youth or former foster youth would need to provide certification to prove their status. For a student to regain their BOGW eligibility, students have two ways to gain eligibility. The first is to go through the appeal process or not enroll in Hartnell College for two semesters. The appeal form is located on the Student Affairs Council website for review. An Academic Standards Committee has been developed to review appeals forms. The Committee will be chaired by Mark Sanchez, Dean of Counseling and Mary Dominguez, Dean of Enrollment Services. Students must ensure they register during their priority registration date. Once Enrollment Services notices, 30 days after priority registration deadlines, the student has lost Priority Registration status and they will not be able to register until registration opens to everyone.

The council suggested developing a forum regarding effective communication with students or a survey.

2. Student Affairs – Special Programs
Mrs. Moreno

Bronwyn Moreno

